
 

OPEN CALL 
It's that time again: licht.blicke, the international theater festival for young 

audiences, will take place in Nuremberg from February 24th to 28th, 2025. 

Since 2001, the Gostner Hoftheater has been inviting extraordinary theater 

productions from all over the world every two years to bring them closer 

to Nuremberg's young audience. Applications for the 13th edition of the 

festival are possible until April 30, 2024. 

Whether spoken theater, dance or performance, puppetry, circus or street 

theater: licht.blicke is open to a wide variety of ideas and concepts. The 

festival aims to represent a cross-section of the different aesthetics and 

forms of the international youth theater landscape. We are looking for pro-

fessional theater productions for a young audience (age: 11 to18 years) 

that think outside the box, show innovative concepts and convey new per-

spectives. 

Applications are only possible digitally until April 30, 2024 at 

https://forms.office.com/e/uKhgwnzkbV. 

 

Contact for questions about the festival and the 
application 

Amelie Hetterich 

Head of Education 

Phone: 0911 261510 

E-Mail: amelie.hetterich@gostner.de 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/uKhgwnzkbV

